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Motion 1:  CFG moves that the Financial Policy and Planning Committee (FPPC) be 
eliminated as of the end of the 2003-4 academic year. 
 
Rationale:  FPPC has not functioned well for a number of years. Recently the faculty has 
shown its unhappiness with the committee by not being willing to serve on it (in 2003 
one faculty member expressed willingness to serve; in 2004 none did). CFG believes that 
the FPPC’s functions can be better performed by a strong, broadly representative 
committee chaired by the President. 
 
Motion 2:  CFG moves that the membership of the Institutional Planning Committee 
(IPC) for the 2004-5 academic year be modified as follows: 
 
Current Membership (Faculty Handbook page 215): The President, the Vice President for 
Academic Affairs and Dean of the Faculty, the Vice President for Business Affairs, the 
Vice President for Advancement, Chairs of CEPP, Financial Policy and Planning 
Committee, and a faculty representative from All-College Council, two additional faculty 
elected for staggered four-year terms, one of whom is tenured, the other not, two students 


